
March 18, 1997 

ede Be 

CAROLINA 
UNIVERSITY 
amen SR RENONED 

Office of the Chancellor 
103 Spilman 

919-328-6212 

Mr. Don Sexauer 

Chair of the Faculty 
East Carolina University 

Dear Professor Sexauer: 

Faculty Senate Resolutions #97-5, #97-6, and #97-7 
are approved as submitted. 

Sincerely, 

Hepat Cafe 
Richard R. Eakin 

Chancellor 

RRE/ra 

cc: Richard Ringeisen 
James Hallock 

 



ASS. FE 

CAROLINA 

UNIVERSITY 

Faculty Senate : 
140 Rawl Annex 19 February 1997 

919-328-6537 
919-328-6122 Fax 
FSLEE@ECUVM1 

Chancellor Richard Eakin 

East Carolina University 

Spilman Building 

Dear Dr. Eakin: 

On 18 February 1997, the Faculty Senate adopted the following resolutions for your 

consideration: 

S #975 Creation of a ECU Summer Scholars Institute, with development and implementation 

overseen by the appropriate administrative unit(s). 

#97-6 Revised Unit Codes of Operations for the School of Medicine and Department of 

Anthropology (attachments 1-2). 
V 

/ #97-7 Curriculum matters contained in the minutes of 23 January 1997, University 

Curriculum Committee meeting (attachment 3). 

Thank you for your consideration of the above mentioned resolutions. 

Sincerely, 

rel Tees sf 

lu yar 
Don Sexauer 

Chair of the Faculty 

lal 

attachments 

Richard Ringeisen, Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs (without attachments 1-2) 

James Hallock, Vice Chancellor for Health Sciences (without attachments 1-2) 
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